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CenturyLink selected as FTSE4Good Index Series
member
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The FTSE4Good Index Series has been designed to objectively measure the performance of
companies that meet globally recognized corporate responsibility standards. Inclusion on the list
is a reflection of meeting or exceeding FTSE (Financial Times Stock Exchange) standards; ranks
are not assigned. CenturyLink continues to be a member company of the FTSE4Good Index.
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